
From: lafco@sblafco.org
To: Natasha Carbajal
Subject: FW: Request CSD to build the MOA Road to Lakeview Estates
Date: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 12:53:37 PM

From: Brent Harelson <edward21@mailfence.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 12:46 PM
To: lafco@sblafco.org
Subject: Request CSD to build the MOA Road to Lakeview Estates

Greetings Mr. Prater,
I am a land owner in Lakeview Estates (SRHCSD) and have been since
1978. I am asking your support for the CSD to build the MOA road that will
positively affected over 30 land owner that  have been working for years
towards the building of a compliant access road to our properties.

Respectively
Brent Harelson
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